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Hello! 

I’m a medical student from the University of Washington. I will be 

in the Wind River Reservation Clinics and Lander periodically from 

2015-2019. I am very excited and honored to have your community 

play such an important role in my medical education. 

I was born and raised in Wyoming. I moved from Sheridan and the 

beautiful Big Horns to Cheyenne when I was young, graduated 

from Central High School and attended the University of Wyoming. 

I spend as much time as I can fly fishing, hiking, backpacking, 

climbing and canoeing. Beyond the outdoors, most of my interests 

and hobbies revolve around health and fitness including sports, 

exercise, and cooking, but I will also never turn down a good book 

or movie! 

I couldn’t ask for a better opportunity to achieve my career goal of 

returning as a Wyoming physician. I look forward to meeting you 

all! 

 

Thank you! 

David 

Wyoming  Entering Class of 2015 

Targeted Rural Underserved Track 

http://depts.washington.edu/fammed/education/programs/trust 

TRUST seeks to provide a continuous connection between rural, small city underserved communities, medical edu-

cation, and health professionals in our region.  Our goal is to create a full-circle pipeline by guiding qualified stu-

dents through a special curriculum that connects continuity communities in WWAMI to the University of Washington 

School of Medicine and its network of affiliated residency programs in an effort to help meet the workforce needs of 

the region. 


